## **April 28, 2005**

Emergency Meeting of the Board of Selectmen held on Thursday, April 28, 2005 at 8:30 a.m.

Present: Dick Sears, Nick Solley

Budget: First Selectman Dick Sears called the emergency meeting to order to discuss the proposed budget. The Board agreed to increase the Parks and Recreation line for Pavilion Maintenance by \$550 from \$1,700 to \$2,250 and to reduce General Maintenance by \$10,000 to offset costs with Town Aid Road funds.

The new total Selectmen's General Fund budget is \$3,427,636.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:50 a.m.

Respectfully submitted, Kathy Gollow Selectman's Assistant